
As we pause to reflect on the year, we’re touched by the many fond memories 
we’ve made with our cherished friends and customers here.  Your unwavering 
support reminds us how fortunate we are to be a part of this close-knit 
community and we’re truly grateful for good neighbors like all of you.  Thank 
you for bringing so much joy to our year with your continued trust in us.

We wish you and yours every happiness
this holiday season and always.

Warm Wishes and Merry Christmas!
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May the Beauty  
of the Season

Fill Your Heart and Home With Contentment


